
FORUM FOR CONTEMPORARY HISTORY 
6/25/75 

Dear Mrs. Meagher: 

I am enclosing the current issue of SKEPTIC for 

your review. We will certainly appreciate any 

assistance you might be able to give us in the 

preparation of our forthcoming issue on the 

question of whether there should be a new in- 

vestigation into the assassination of President 

Kennedy . 

Sincerely, 

I Athi ° . 
on 6/29 ADM. Clushane Subluw beeen 

812 Anacapa Street Santa Barbara, California 93101


